
JACK S JoSEY
504 WAUGH DRIVE

HOUSTON, TEXAS 77019

April 17, 1989

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Congratulations! I want you to know

how happy I am that the University of Texas

has recognized your outstanding ability and

has selected you as one of the 1989 Recipients

of the Distinguished Alumnus Awards.

I look forward to seeing you in Austin.

Sincerely,

TZEV
Jack S. Josey

JSJ:jr

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78415


